
From: Ethan Lassiter <Ethan.Lassiter@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Thursday, September 19, 2024 10:42 AM 

To: Richard Superfine <Richard.Superfine@cityofchicago.org>; Steve Berlin 

<Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Re: Confidential - RE: Join us at The 78 

  

Hi Richard, 

  

I (and none others from the Mayor's Office, to my knowledge) attended the event on Monday afternoon 

(9/16). We were transported by boat from near the Wrigley Building down to the 78 site, where there 

were a few speeches and a small panel discussion about the potential stadium location. There were 

small amount of food (hot dogs, fruit) and the event was co-sponsored by Related Midwest and the 

White Sox. Rather than take the boat back downtown at the end of the event, I walked home, as I live 

relatively close to the location.  

  

Let me know if anything else is needed! 

Best, 

Ethan 

  

Ethan Lassiter 

Director of Business and Commercial Development 

Office of the Mayor | City of Chicago 

312-758-2403 (work cell) 

312-744-2142 (office) 

 

 


